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Hello P & Z Committee members,

I would very much like to see the Baron’s South property utilized as maintained walking trails for the enjoyment of
our residents. It would be ideal if Parks & Rec could maintain the trails with or without the help of volunteers. My
family and I would happily join volunteer efforts to enhance the natural surroundings and trails as needed.

I would definitely NOT like to see recreation or sport courts of any kind developed on the property. There are plenty
of sports courts already around our town in locations with lighting, amole parking and safe access.

Refurbishment of the old home on the property would be very nice and the updated building could be used for a host
of activities such as educational and fundraising. Parking could be shared with the Senior Center, especially for
after-hours events. The topography of the Barons South property does NOT lend itself to development of any kind
without great expense. Besides renovating the existing mansion, I oppose development of any kind on this natural,
open space setting.

Please, please, please keep this designated open space OPEN for residents to enjoy; we need more nature and less
pavement!

Respectfully submitted,
Diane Johnson
31 Red Coat Rd
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